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MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA 
SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Members of the Board 
of County Commissioners 
 

DATE: November 19, 2018 

FROM: Taryn G. Kryzda 
County Administrator   

 

SUBJECT: TANGIBLE PERSONAL PROPERTY GRANT PROGRAM 

 
Florida Power & Light (FPL) is proposing a revision to the Tangible Personal Property (TPP) 
Grant Agreement. The revised agreement includes the Fire Rescue Municipal Services Taxing 
Unit (MSTU) ad valorem to be included as part of the rebate at fifty-percent (50%).  
 
The County Attorney has reviewed the document to be legally sufficient. Staff is providing the 
document for the Board of County Commissioners (Board) for their approval. 
 
 
 
 
 


